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As an actor who frequently works in Oregon, I strongly support HB 3329, which would 

raise Oregon’s film incentive cap from $20 million to $28 million, attracting $100 

million more in production budgets each year. 

 

Oregon has hosted acclaimed films like THE GOONIES, KINDERGARTEN COP, 

TWILIGHT, LEAVE NO TRACE, WILD, PIG, and SOMEBODY I USED TO KNOW, 

along with TV series such as PORTLANDIA, LEVERAGE, THE LIBRARIANS, 

SHRILL, and GRIMM. I’ve been fortunate to work on several of these productions—

each one creating jobs, supporting local businesses, and keeping our film industry 

thriving. 

 

Without a competitive incentive, productions will go elsewhere, costing Oregon jobs 

and revenue. HB 3329 is a smart investment in our economy and workforce, and I 

urge lawmakers to pass it. 

 

Thank you. 

 


